
Priory News 25th November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It’s hard to believe how much rain we seem to keep having! The 

children have been great—when we’ve had to stay inside for wet 

lunch. A huge thank-you to our Year 6 team of helpers—who have 

helped make sure all classes get to the hall to eat on time, and help 

in the younger classes too. They have been superb! 

All the children enjoyed our Wood Green visitors this week, explor-

ing how to look after their pets well, and a little more about Wood 

Green as a charity. 

We still have much to look forward to in the coming weeks—with 

visits and experiences taking place, and the return of our Parents 

Do Days.  

The school is buzzing with excitement for Friends of Priory’s      

discos— hope the children are practising their dance moves ready 

for these! Thank-you to all our parent volunteers for making these 

possible. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

St Neots Museum Visit for Year 6 28th / 29th November 

Year 3 Local Visits 28th—30th November 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 29th November 

Year 3/4 Futsal Tournament 30th November 

Prospective Parents Visits 30th November 

SEN Surgery 30th November 

Year 6 Chaos Science Visit 1st December 

FOPJS Discos  1st December 

Parents Do Day 7th December 

Christmas Lunches *NEW DATES* 8th / 9th December 

Christmas Plays 15th / 16th December 

Christingle 21st December 

End of Term 21st December 

Spring Term Starts 5th January 
 

Children in Need Day 

Thank-you for supporting our non-uniform day, and being 

spotty for the day! Together, we raised £274.50 for Children in 

Need. 

Parents Do Day 

We are looking forward to the return of Parents Do Day! This 

is an opportunity to come into class, and work alongside your 

child for an hour. 

This will take place on 7th December—and the theme for the 

day will be Christmas! Be prepared for glitter! 

Timings for the day are as follows: 

Year 3  - 9.15am  

Year 4  - 11am 

Year 5  - 1.15pm 

Year 6  - 2.15pm 

Please come to the front entrance at the time above to be 

shown through to your child’s classroom. 

Wood Green Visits 

School Crossing Patrol 

As you know, we do not currently have a school crossing patrol 

on Longsands Road. The Local Authority are advertising for a 

replacement—if you know of anybody who would be interested, 

please ask them to get in touch. 

In the meantime, we have been made aware that there may be 

parents who are trying to assist with this. Please be aware that 

this is not safe, as there are no legal powers to stop the traffic in 

this instance and this could be endangering the lives of our     

children, not to mention any parent trying to help. 

Year 3 Learning about the Jewish faith 


